
 

  

 

J a n u a r y  a n d  F e b r u a r y  2 0 2 1  
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HOME CHURCH 

Victory Baptist 

PO Box 1090 

Millbrook, AL  36054  

Phone: 334-285-5082 

 

EMAIL:  

chinamills@gmail.com 
205-789-6922-home 

 

 

MISSION BOARD 

Victory Baptist Mission 

 is our mission board.   

They also receive and 

clear all our funds as a 

service to us. Send and 

make all checks payable 

to: 

 

Victory Baptist Mission 

 P.O. Box 1090 

Millbrook, AL    36054 

                  

 

Designate at the bottom 

of the check  

for Eddie Mills 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cindy and I are awaiting availability of 
flights to China.  There are some that are 
available but highly overpriced ($5,000 
each or more for a one-way airfare).  In 
June we are seeing some prices that are 
still outrageous but attainable.  
 
The other issue is that upon arrival you 
must be quarantined in their facility for 
three weeks. This would add to the cost of 
the trip ($50 a night) that doesn’t include 
meals.   
 
I think after a few more months, issues 
there will resolve, and hopefully 
international travel will return to normalcy. 

In recent years our support level has dropped due to economic struggles here in America, and 
due to frequent changes in our supporting church’s mission policies.  To compound problems the 
cost of living in China has risen drastically and exchange rates are not favorable.  All missionaries 
face this at one time or another and it is our time to deal with this.  So, Cindy and I are traveling 
on weekends to meet with new/old churches to give an update or introduce our ministry.  If you 
desire to have us come to your church, please call us at: 205-789-6922.  
 
Our eight churches in China are doing well.  They have the exact same struggles there that our 
churches have here.  Some church members have grown ac-customed to staying home instead of 
going to church.  Some have severe fears, but others have great faith and realize the need for 
church and continue to go each Sunday. 
 
Each year, in March, new policies arise concerning every aspect of life for the   Chinese.  Please 
pray that any new policies will not affect the churches in China. There is a big push in China for all 
house churches to be registered and for all unregistered pastors to register with the government.  
Once registered then the government consume your time with meetings that attempt to 
indoctrinate the pastors. 
 

Thank you for your faithfulness to pray for China and to support us these 27 
years. God’s been Good and we Rejoice in his Goodness. 
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